
The Other Side of the Hill
by Art Davenport

Boylan Sales (Yamaha)
In the recent January issue of the Bull Sheet I read a state-

ment from Fred Opperman urging MAGeS members to take
pen in hand and help supply articles for the monthly newslet-
ter. I reread Fred's plea a second time and could not find any
mention that these articles had to be submitted by a real live
superintendent, so I decided to put a few thoughts together re-
garding a view from a salesman's standpoint, or from "the other
side of the hill" .

First of all, there is already a certain amount of pleasure in-
volved for a sales rep who personally calls on a golf course or
country club, for we usually find ourselves out of doors on a
warm, sunny day surrounded by acres of well kept grass, many
healthy trees and a wide variety of other foliage. We realize
how fortunate we are not to be cooped up in a dull, boring of-
fice from 8:30 to 5:00 each day. Why, we have it made, don't
we? We drive around all day enjoying the sun and fresh air,
looking for the opportunity to show off our product knowledge
by telling you of our latest innovations, who's using what and
who and of course trying to explain the latest price increase.

How could this possibly be any better!! From the salesman's
point of view, or our "side of the hill", company presidents,
purchasing agents and golf course superintendents all have one
thing in common - they have vendors coming to them. They
are a position to judge the products, weigh the facts and com-
pare the prices in order to either make the final decision or lend
input to those who will.

Buyers and input people are the ones who give us the incen-
tive to get up in the morning with the feeling "This is going
to be a great day. I can't wait to get started. " You are the ones
who make it a pleasure to stop by time after time, even for just
a visit. The superintendent, in many instances, is the vital link
between the course and the golfers, and their opinions reflect
directly back to you. From April and December, you are in the
spotlight at your facility, so it's no surprise to us you were
selected as the best man for the job.

We, as hard working sales reps, definitely appreciate the
dedication and time you put into your job, and we are most
thankful for your support, your interest, your thoroughness and
your fairness. Thanks is such a very small word, but ... thanks.

Nitrogen Fertilizer Use by Lawngrasses
At any given time, lawngrasses can use only about one pound

of actual available nitrogen per 1000 square feet. This is not
very much. For quickly available sources of nitrogen, an ap-
plication of 10 pounds of fertilizer containing 10 percent
nitrogen, will supply this amount. For slowly available sources
of nitrogen, an application of 10 pounds of fertilizer contain-
ing 30 percent nitrogen will supply 3 pounds of nitrogen. The
larger amount of nitrogen, only part of which is immediately
available, will last longer without over-stimulation of
lawngrasses.
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